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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date:  7/22/2024 
 
Contact:  Kim Rieman, Health Commissioner 
    419-523-5608, ext. 102 
    kim.rieman@putnamhealth.com  
 
 
 

Board of Health Meeting  
 

The next regular Board of Health meeting will be Wednesday, August 14, 2024, at Putnam County 
Homecare and Hospice, 575 Ottawa-Glandorf Rd #3, Ottawa, beginning at 6:00 p.m. The meeting will be 
held in-person and the public is invited. 
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